
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE HISTORIC PRESERVATION AND PARKS COMMISSION OF 

THE VILLAGE OF MONTEBELLO WAS HELD ON WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2021 AT THE 

VILLAGE HALL, ONE MONTEBELLO ROAD, MONTEBELLO, NY 10901.  THE MEETING WAS 

CALLED TO ORDER AT 7:40 P.M. 

 

   Present:  Lisa Levin  Chairperson 

    Dorice Madronero Member 

Rosemary Mocio Member 

    Bill Ellsworth   Member 

   Josh Goldstein  Ad Hoc 

   Craig Long  Village Historian/HPPC Advisor 

 

Absent:  Tony Piazza  Member  

   Matt Moetzinger Member 

    Robert J. Israel Member 

   Warren Berbit  Village Attorney 

 

Chairperson Levin opened the meeting with a motion to approve the September 8, 2021 meeting 

minutes.  Motion was made by Member Ellsworth, seconded by Member Madronero.  Motion 

carried.   

 

Parks Update: 

 

Someone has approached Joan Will about donating a bench in KGPP.  Member Piazza had 

indicated that there is a procedure in place regarding design and placement and that there are 

specific locations allocated.  Donor selects location, contents of plaque and bench type (backless 

or with a back).   

 

Historic Preservation Update: 

    

Mr. Long gave an update about the W3R signs.  He stated that he and Mr. Berbit still need to 

draft the resolution to present to the Village Board with costs to produce and get permission to 

install the signs for Local, County and State roads.  Mr. Long will advise when proposal is 

drafted.  Mr. Long has a quote for costs for each sign.  Mr. Long also mentioned that he had been 

told that the National Park Service has changed the official signage for the W3R since the HPPC 

approved its design for the signs.  He will confirm if that is the case with Jenna Burnett, the 

regional rep.   

 

Discussion moved on to the historic map.  Chairperson Levin advised that HPPC revisions and 

recommendations had been submitted to Jonathan Lockman, who is currently working on 

revising the map. 

  

With no further discussion, Member Goldstein moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by 

Member Ellsworth.   Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm.   


